
  

 
From: Verne C. Bechill [mailto:bechill@alma.edu]  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 6:35 AM 
To: undisclosed-recipients 
Subject: Dear Counsel 
 
--  
Dear Counsel, 
 
This is a request for your possible Representation in a breach of contract matter.I'm Peng Chen, I like to know if 
your schedule will permit you to handle a case of breach contract between us and a customer in your 
jurisdiction. 
 
If there are processes new clients are meant to go through before a case is accepted please advice, or if you 
accept case base on referral I would want to know also. 
 
It is important we hear from you as soon as possible so we can decide on what to do. If you have any questions 
or concern do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Chief Accountant 
 
Wuhan Iron & Steel (Group) Corporation. 
 
Qingshan District of Wuhan, 
 
China. 
 
Email: wuhangroup50@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Website: http://www.wisco.com.cn/wisco_ en/ 
 
 
 
 
 

        
     
        

             
 


